
EDITORIAL

As yet only three years old, the Law Review hat continued to expand
its activities in 1969. Through the efforts of the Faculty a pennanent
headquarters has been secured in the new Auc land University Arts
Building. Also, for the first time, a larger edit01

0

al committee of four
members was used. In view of the likelihood of a. increasing circulation
in the future, these advances should prove in aluable. The editors
thank especially all the members of the Facult~ of Law at Auckland
University. Their continued co-operation and ssistance has ensured
a successful future of the Review.

The editors also extend their thanks to our usiness manager Mr
David Abbott. Due to the efforts of Mr Abbot and his predecessors
the Review has acquired a large degree of finan ial independence. For
their financial assistance ,ve also thank the tudents' Association
Publications Committee, and again the Faculty fLaw.

In matters of format and publication the ~1969 Review follows
closely the pattern adopted by the previous edit rs. We hope we have
maintained the high standard of presentation ac ieved in 1968.

Finally, we thank all those who offered pa~rs to the Review. As
in previous years the standard has been high, a d the policy of restric­
ting articles to undergraduate contributors has continued to prove
justified.

The Editors.
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